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July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Airport Heights Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Airport Heights Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch
at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Baxter Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Baxter Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school
at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is required
of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Campbell STEM Elementary School will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Campbell STEM Elementary School are eligible to receive a
healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026
school year. No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Chester Valley Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Chester Valley Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Chinook Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Chinook Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Dave Donley Pat Higgins Andy Holleman



mailto:snadmin@asdk12.org
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA2MDMuNTg4OTE3MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vbWFpbHRvOnByb2dyYW0uaW50YWtlQHVzZGEuZ292LyJ9.T6X2khUnOH0RDhD6D9S15wrzTfIwn1S9WYlVv9o34n4%2Fs%2F2160727411%2Fbr%2F132413550173-l&data=05%7C01%7CSalazar_Lindsey%40asdk12.org%7C48451bc751204954929808da4b234790%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C637904912135661843%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IjDTwm%2B0ePDGYx4tXr1Lj2f7dzwUmaaim3BWpeP0CGA%3D&reserved=0

Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District
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1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that College Gate Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of College Gate Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Creekside Park Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Creekside Park Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Denali Montessori School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Denali Montessori School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Etheldra Davis Fairview Elementary will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Etheldra Davis Fairview Elementary are eligible to receive a
healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026
school year. No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Fire Lake Elementary School will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Fire Lake Elementary School are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Inlet View Elementary Schools will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Inlet View Elementary Schools are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Kasuun Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Kasuun Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school
at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is required
of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Kasuun Elementary School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Kasuun Elementary School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Klatt Elementary will be participating in the Community Eligibility
Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you and your
children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All enrolled
students of Klatt Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no
charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake(@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Lake Otis Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Lake Otis Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Mountain View Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Mountain View Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch
at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Muldoon Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Muldoon Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Educating All Students for Success in Life

Anchorage School Board Carl Jacobs, President Superintendent  Dr. Jharrett Bryantt
Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
Dave Donley Pat Higgins Andy Holleman



mailto:snadmin@asdk12.org
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA2MDMuNTg4OTE3MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vbWFpbHRvOnByb2dyYW0uaW50YWtlQHVzZGEuZ292LyJ9.T6X2khUnOH0RDhD6D9S15wrzTfIwn1S9WYlVv9o34n4%2Fs%2F2160727411%2Fbr%2F132413550173-l&data=05%7C01%7CSalazar_Lindsey%40asdk12.org%7C48451bc751204954929808da4b234790%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C637904912135661843%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IjDTwm%2B0ePDGYx4tXr1Lj2f7dzwUmaaim3BWpeP0CGA%3D&reserved=0

Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that North Star Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of North Star Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Northwood ABC will be participating in the Community Eligibility
Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you and your
children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All enrolled
students of Northwood ABC are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no
charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake(@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Nunaka Valley Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Nunaka Valley Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Ocean View Elementary School will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Ocean View Elementary School are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Ptarmigan Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Ptarmigan Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Rogers Park Elementary School will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Rogers Park Elementary School are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Russian Jack Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Russian Jack Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Scenic Park Elementary School will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Scenic Park Elementary School are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Spring Hill Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Spring Hill Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Educating All Students for Success in Life

Anchorage School Board Carl Jacobs, President Superintendent  Dr. Jharrett Bryantt
Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
Dave Donley Pat Higgins Andy Holleman
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Susitna Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Susitna Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school
at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is required
of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
Dave Donley Pat Higgins Andy Holleman
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Taku Elementary will be participating in the Community Eligibility
Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you and your
children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All enrolled
students of Taku Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no
charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake(@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Tudor Elementary School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Tudor Elementary School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Turnagain Elementary School will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Turnagain Elementary School are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that William Tyson Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of William Tyson Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Williwaw Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Williwaw Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Willow Crest Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Willow Crest Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Wonder Park Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Wonder Park Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Educating All Students for Success in Life

Anchorage School Board Carl Jacobs, President Superintendent  Dr. Jharrett Bryantt
Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
Dave Donley Pat Higgins Andy Holleman
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Gladys Wood Elementary will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Gladys Wood Elementary are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
Dave Donley Pat Higgins Andy Holleman
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Alaska Native Cultural Charter will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Alaska Native Cultural Charter are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
Dave Donley Pat Higgins Andy Holleman
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that STrEaM Charter School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of STrEaM Charter School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Whaley School will be participating in the Community Eligibility
Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you and your
children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All enrolled
students of Whaley School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge
to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake(@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Central Middle School of Science will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Central Middle School of Science are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Clark Middle School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Clark Middle School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Margo Bellamy, Vice President Kelly Lessens, Treasurer Dora Wilson, Clerk
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Hanshew Middle School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Hanshew Middle School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Romig Middle School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Romig Middle School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Wendler Middle School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Wendler Middle School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Nicholas Begich Middle School will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Nicholas Begich Middle School are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Bartlett High School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of Bartlett High School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at
school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is
required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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Ao

\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Bettye Davis East High School will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Bettye Davis East High School are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that West High School will be participating in the Community
Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this mean for you
and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your students! All
enrolled students of West High School are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school
at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year. No further action is required
of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or

activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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\‘ Anchorage School District

Student Nutrition
1307 Labar Street » Anchorage, AK 99515 « 907-348-5142 « www.asdk12.org/nutrition

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that Benny Benson Secondary School will be participating in the
Community Eligibility Provision (C.E.P.) program for the 2025-2026 School Year. What does this
mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above? Great news for you and your
students! All enrolled students of Benny Benson Secondary School are eligible to receive a healthy
breakfast and Iunch at school at no charge to your household each day of the 2025-2026 school year.
No further action is required of you.

Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or
submit a meal application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at
snadmin@asdk12.org or (907) 348-5142.

Sincerely,

Marci McGill
Senior Director, Student Nutrition

USDA Non-Discrimination Statement

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, offices, employees, and
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital
status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program,
political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).Avenue, SW,
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; (3) email:
program.intake@usda.gov This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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